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June 4, 2025 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The staff of Douglas Road School have 

planned a year-end fieldtrip to Wesburn 

Park, in Burnaby, on Friday, June 20th for all 

students to celebrate the end of a terrific 

school year. 

Students in Div. 1 and 2 will ride public transit, and Div. 3 through 12 will travel by chartered bus. We will leave 
the school shortly after 9:00am and return by 2:45pm. Thank you to our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) who 
generously provided funding to cover the cost of the transportation. 

Wesburn Park has an adventure playground, spray park, basketball courts, shaded picnic area, and ball 
diamonds. Fun and games will be had by all, and parents are welcome to join! 

 W h a t  s t u d e n t s  m u s t  b r i n g  t o  W e s b u r n  P a r k   

L u n c h      S n a c k      W a t e r  B o t t l e      T o w e l      H a t      S u n s c r e e n  

Please sign the form below and return it to your child’s teacher by Monday, June 16, 2025.  

Thank you for your continued support!  

Sincerely yours, 
Ms. N. Volpe, Principal 
 

Permiss ion  Form 
 I give permission my child to attend the school wide year-end fieldtrip to Wesburn Park in Burnaby. 
 I give permission for my child/ren in Div. 1 and 2 to travel by public transportation to / from Wesburn Park. 
 I give permission for my child/ren in Div. 3 through 12 to travel by chartered bus to / from Wesburn Park. 

  Div.  
Student Name { p le a se  pr i n t }    

   
   
   

Parent &/or Guardian Signature  Daytime Phone Number 
 

Douglas.burnabyschools.ca 


